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Date:  27 March 2020 
 
Dear Parishioner 
 
Re: Planned Giving   For those who are not Gift-Aiding. 
 
I hope that you are well at this very difficult time for everyone.  
 
This is a very unusual time for everyone none more than the church I cannot remember being in a 
position of not being able to celebrate weekly mass with my parishioners. However, we must 
follow government and church guidelines if we want to save lives.  
 
As you know we have two churches to maintain Sacred Heart in Skegness and Our Lady in Spilsby. 
We get no financial support from anyone the only money we receive to keep both churches open 
and running are from parishioners like yourself, for which I am very grateful. 
 
It is extremely important that we keep a continuous flow of income coming into the parish bank 
account for us to pay our bills. With no mass this has become a very serious issue for us and 
therefore I was hoping that you might be able to plan your giving direct to the parish and:   
 
➢ Complete the enclosed standing order and either send it direct to your bank or send it to me 

and I will forward it on your behalf. This is specifically for those who are not gift aiding. 
  
I fully understand that this may be a very difficult time for some people particularly regarding 
income so please if you can support your parish by using the planned giving then please do so. If 
this is not possible for whatever reason, then I hope that you will be able to put some income 
aside for when we are able to return to weekly mass. 
 
God Bless you and keep you safe and thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Fr Dominic  

 


